DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION DIVISION.
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155 SFP § § 2019

Ref: 19-F-1592

Alexander Elson

National Student Legal Defense Network
1015 15th NW, Suite 600
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Mr. Elson:

This is the final response to your August 1, 2019 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, a copy of which is enclosed for your convenience. We received your request on August
1,2019 and assigned it case number 19-F-1592. We ask that you use this number when referring
to your request.

The Military OneSource (MOS), a component of the Office of the Secretary of Defense
(OSD), conducted a search of their records systems and provided the enclosed document,
totaling seven pages, determined fo be responsive to your request. These records are appropriate
for release in their entirety, without excision.

This constitutes a full_ grant of your request, and closes your case file in this office. Thete
are no assessable fees associated with this response.

T trust that this information fully satisfies your request. If'you need further assistance or
would like to discuss any aspect of your request, please do not hesitate to contact the Action
Officer assigned to case number 19-F-1592, Tanya Guimont at tanya.a.guimont.civi@mail.mil or
571-372-0416. Our FOIA Public Liaison is also available to assist you and may be reached at
(5 71 ) 372-0462.

Sincerely,

Enclosures:
As stated



